




















































































































































































































 

 

[COMCAST & CIMCO LOGOS] 
[[DATE]] 

Thank you for being a loyal customer of CIMCO Communications, Inc. (“CIMCO”).  As 
you may know, CIMCO recently entered into a contract to sell its communications business to 
Comcast Digital Phone, the Comcast telephone affiliate in your state (“Comcast”).   

We are pleased to inform you that Comcast will be your new service provider, on or after 
DATE, subject to certain regulatory approvals.  You can expect to continue to receive cutting-
edge technology and superior customer service after the transfer.  Comcast is one of the nation’s 
largest providers of voice, data and entertainment services.   

Your transition from CIMCO to Comcast requires no action on your part.   

The transfer of your services to Comcast will be seamless to you and there will be no 
change in the services you receive or your current telephone number(s).  We believe that this 
transition will be good for your company.  With Comcast’s unique capabilities, we can now 
bring you powerful new communications products. 

As your new service provider, Comcast will continue to provide you with the same 
services you currently receive in accordance with the rates, terms and conditions of your existing 
contract or effective tariffs on file with the Federal Communications Commission or your state’s 
public utility commission.  If in the future Comcast determines that rates, terms or conditions 
require modification, it will follow the applicable contract terms, laws and regulations in making 
such modifications, including adherence to any advance notice requirements.  CIMCO will be 
responsible for resolving any questions or complaints regarding CIMCO’s service prior to or 
during the transfer of your services to Comcast.  CIMCO’s toll free customer service number is 
1-877-691-8080, which you may continue to use after the transfer.  After the transfer, Comcast 
will continue to provide the same high quality customer service you have experienced as a 
CIMCO customer.   

Comcast is dedicated to earning and keeping your business.  We do not anticipate that 
this transition to Comcast will cause you to incur any carrier change charges, but if you do, 
Comcast will pay them.  Additionally, you have the right to select another service provider, 
subject to any termination charges agreed to in your current contract.  If you do want to select 
another provider, you should contact that provider directly.  Assuming you do not transfer your 
service to a different provider by [[DATE]], Comcast will become your service provider on or 
after [[DATE]].  If you have a preferred carrier freeze on your account, it will be lifted.  You will 
need to contact your local service provider to arrange a new freeze. 

 
Comcast looks forward to meeting your communications needs, including bundled 

packages of voice, internet and video services. We will continue to work hard for you by 
consistently looking for opportunities to fulfill your ever-changing business needs.   

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact us at 1-877-691-8080 anytime. 
 
Sincerely, 
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